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1. Announcements were made of the dates of:- 

(a) Next Annual Meeting in Canterbury. 
(b) EEMS in Athens. 
(c) Laboratory Workshop in Swansea. 
(d) International Congress in Japan. 

 
2. Dr. Parry reported upon the deliberations of the small committee appointed to discuss the 

study and evaluation of chemical mutations.  The committee has decided to institute two new 
developments in the-activity of the society. 
(a) The evaluation of a set of data as a paper exercise at the next annual meeting of the 

society.  This exercise will be organised by D. Macgregor and Dr. Diana Anderson. 
(b) The members of the society have agreed to test 2 compounds per year with the range of 

experimental systems available to the members.  The data derived from this trial will be 
made available at the annual meeting and will be the subject of a detailed evaluation 
exercise.  The exercise will be coordinated by a snall committee composed of Dr. Colin 
Arlett Chairman, Dr. James Parry Secretary, Dr. John Ashby - and Dr. Maurice Coombs . 

 
3. The Chairman announced the nominations for the new executive committee of the society.  

No further nominations had been received so the new committee was elected by acclamation. 
The new committee is therefore comprised of 
Dr. Colin Arlett Chairman 
Dr. Diana Anderson Secretary 
Mr. Brian Dean Treasurer 
Dr. James-Parry Past Chairman 
Dr. D. Macgregor 
Dr. C. Clarke 
 

4. A number of questions were asked concerning the tax position of the society with regard to 
membership dues.  The treasurer reported that negotiation with the Inland Revenue were at 
present taking place. 

 
5. The chairman moved a vote of thanks to Dr. Norman Todd for his organisation of the meeting 

and to the retiring members of the committee. 
 
6. Dr. Scott moved a vote of thanks to the chairman for his work over the past three years. 
 
7. The meeting closed at 1.30 p.m. 



 


